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Summary for children and young people 

Name of children's home: The Hollies 
URN: 2495967 
Date of inspection:  8 and 9 September 2021 

Dear Ellie, Kai and Kaleem 
 
It was really nice to visit and speak to you at your home recently. Thank you for 
making me feel welcome and allowing me into your home. 
 
It was good to hear how you have been doing and coping well with lockdown.  
 
It was great to hear about the activities you have been able to do including the 
holiday in August. It was nice to hear you have all enrolled on a college course 
from September, Good luck moving forward. 
 
Your home is really well looked after and the staff living there with you are doing a 
really outstanding job of caring for you. 
 
The key people involved in your life have told me how well you have all progressed 
since you arrived and you now have some really positive outcomes. 

 
Ofsted will come and visit the home again next year and hope to see continued 
excellent work. 
 
Take care  
 
James Tallis, social care regulatory inspector 
 

 

 
 


